
2024 Free Holiday Market
Hundreds of Clark College students and their family members
flocked  to  the  STEM  Building  for  the  Second  Annual  Free
Holiday Market on the afternoon of December 4.

2024 Free Holiday Market
Get Involved by supporting the Second Annual Free Holiday
Market for Clark College students on December 4.
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